
 
Public Information Meeting 
Hart/Talleyrand Expressway 

Financial Project ID:  443397-1 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), welcomes you to the public meeting to discuss proposed        
improvements to the Hart/Talleyrand Expressway. 
 
The City of Jacksonville has proposed to make modifications to the Hart Bridge ramps to Liberty Street.  As part of 
the project, FDOT is conducting a Project Development & Environment (PD&E) Study to evaluate the existing     
configuration that connects Liberty Street to the Hart Bridge with elevated ramps.  The project proposes to         
demolish the ramp from west of A. Phillip Randolph Boulevard to east of Festival Park Boulevard Avenue,           
construct an eastern ramp from the Hart Bridge to street level on Bay Street, and construct a western ramps east 
of A. Phillip Randolph Boulevard.  This new configuration will divert traffic from the elevated expressway to street 
level providing direct access to the Sports and Entertainment Complex, the Talleyrand port area and Metropolitan 
Park. 
 
The following proposed road transfers to the City of Jacksonville are also included as part of this project. 
 

•  Ramps and Hart Bridge Expressway from east of Liberty Street to Festival Park Avenue 

•  Adams Street from Main Street to Liberty Street 

•  Monroe Street from Main Street to east of Washington Street 

Thursday, March 14, 2019 
Time:  4:00—6:00 p.m. 

No Presentation 

Location: 
FDOT Urban Office Training Center 

2198 Edison Avenue 
Jacksonville, FL  32204 

Begin Project 

End Project 
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The environmental review, consultation, and other actions required by applicable federal environmental 
laws for this project are being, or have  been, carried out by the FDOT pursuant to 23 U.S.C.§ 327 and a 
Memorandum of Understanding dated March 14, 2016 and executed by the Federal Highway                   
Administration and FDOT. 



Construction 
Schedule 

 
Early 2020 

Estimated  
Total Project Cost 

 
$ 37.5 Million  

The FDOT remains committed to working with all project stakeholders.  No final decision will 

be made until we hear your comments.  There are many ways to provide comments: 

 

 Make a verbal statement during the public comment period at the hearing. 

 Complete a written comment form and drop it in the comment box provided at tonight’s  

Public Hearing. 

 Mail or email your  comments to the FDOT Project Manager, Brittany Chastain or the City 

of Jacksonville Project Manager, Duane Kent at the address shown below. 

Public participation is sought without regard to race,  

color, religion, sex, age,  national origin,  disability or family status. 

For Information Contact: 
Brittany Chastain, FDOT Project Manager 

FL Department of Transportation 
1109 S. Marion Avenue, MS 2007 

Lake City, Florida 32025 
(386) 961-7520 or (800) 749-2967 

Email: brittany.chastain@dot.state.fl.us 

For Information Contact: 
Duane Kent, P.E, COJ Project Manager 

City of Jacksonville — 
Engineering & Construction Management Div 

214 N. Hogan Street 
Jacksonville, FL  32204 

(904) 255-8910 
Email: rkent@coj.net 

To View Tonight’s Materials Online, Visit Our Website: 
www.nflroads.com/Talleyrand 

Follow us on social media! 

MyFDOTNEFL MyFDOT_NEFL MyFDOTNEFL 


